

January 20, 2017

Texas Association Of Emergency Vehicle Technicians 2426 Robertson Dr. Abilene, TX 79606-2828

յկիկերիկներիությունը, իորեւայինի արևերի արևե

Dear Caring Friend,

On behalf of all the warriors you've helped in 2016, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude for your life-changing support. Your generosity is crucial to the successful recovery of the many injured service members we assist in countless ways. I am extremely grateful for your kindness.

A breakdown of your charitable giving throughout 2016 is provided below.

<u>Date</u> <u>Amount</u> 03/28/2016 \$3,569.42

Thank you for all you do for our wounded heroes. Without your continued support, our work to help meet the needs of our nation's injured servicemen and women simply would not be possible! Please consider making a gift today to support our programs and services in the year ahead.

With my sincerest gratitude,

Michael S. Linnington

Lieutenant General, U.S. Army, Retired

Mechael Stramator

Chief Executive Officer, Wounded Warrior Project

Thank you for your support of Wounded Warrior Project.
Your contributions may be tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contributions.

4899 BELFORT ROAD ★ SUITE 300 ★ JACKSONVILLE, FLORIDA 32256 ★ woundedwarriorproject.org